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K
E: M—request-l4862—1bc42bc5@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear K
Official information request on Vulnerable Persons Register W21-581

We are in receipt of your official information request dated 5 March 2021 transferred from the Department
of Internal Affairs to Wairarapa District Health Board (DHB) on 11 March 2021.

Request:

You advised that you would like information regarding administration and costs associated with a
‘Vulnerable Persons List.’

Response:

Wairarapa DHB does not generate, hold or administer such a list and | am therefore unable to provide any
information in this regard.

You have the right, under section 28 of the Official Information Act, to seek an investigation and review by
the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Wairarapa DHB
website no less than one week after the response has been provided to you. Any personal or identifying
information will be redacted from any response published online. The DHB will endeavour to resolve any
concerns you should raise but, subject to any legal grounds for withholding, ultimately reserves the right to
publish any information.

If you wish to discuss this response with us, please feel free to contact:

Communications Administrator
Email: OlArequest@wairarapa.dhb.org.nz
Ph: 06 946 9800, ext 5840

Yours sincerely

Nida £ O L/‘,

Dale Oliff
Chief Executive
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